

Warren Consolidated Schools

Creating Dynamic Futures through Student Achievement, High Expectations, and Strong Relationships

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 31300 Anita Warren, MI 48093 586.825.2400

Board of Education

Susan G. Trombley, President I. Susan Kattula, Vice President Megan E. Papasian-Broadwell, Secretary Carl Weckerle, Treasurer Leah A. Berdy, Trustee Susan M. Jozwik, Trustee Brian White, Trustee

> Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. Superintendent

September 8, 2021

Dear WCS Community,

As we conclude our first week of school, I want to congratulate our students and staff for coming together and getting off to a great start! I also want to update you on some lessons learned about COVID in our schools since we started last week:

- 1. Your children's school will only contact you if they somehow are affected by exposure to COVID or they become symptomatic at school.
- 2. If your children are vaccinated, I strongly encourage you to upload their vaccine card at VACCINE UPLOAD as vaccinated students do not have to quarantine and can stay in school if they are exposed to COVID. They otherwise must quarantine at home for 7 to 10 days, depending on whether you choose to have them tested for COVID to confirm they do not have it.
- 3. If your children are experiencing symptoms, please keep them home, and if they test positive for COVID, please notify their school office.

If you have any questions, please contact your children's school or visit wcskids.net for more information. Thank you for your continued support and I will keep you updated as necessary.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.

Superintendent





8 سبتمبر/ أيلول 2021

عزيزي WCS المجتمع ،

ونحن نختتم الأسبوع الأول من المدرسة، أريد أن أهنئ طلابنا وموظفينا على معا والخروج إلى بداية رائعة! أريد أيضا أن أطلعكم على بعض الدروس المستفادة حول COVID في مدارسنا منذ بدأنا الأسبوع الماضي:

سوف مدرسة أطفالك الاتصال بك إلا إذا كانت تتأثر بطريقة أو بأخرى من التعرض ل COVID أو أنها تصبح أعراض في المدرسة.

ذا تم تطعيم أطفالك، فإنني أشجعكم بشدة على تحميل بطاقة اللقاح الخاصة بهم في VACCINE <u>UPLOAD</u> لأن الطلاب الذين تم تطعيمهم ليسوا محتاجين إلى الحجر الصحي ويمكنهم البقاء في المدرسة إذا تعرضوا ل COVID. وإلا يجب عليهم الحجر الصحي في المنزل لمدة 7 إلى 10 أيام ، اعتمادا على ما إذا كنت تختار اختبارها ل COVID للتأكد من أنها لا تملكها.

ذا كان أطفالك يعانون من أعراض، يرجى الاحتفاظ بها المنزل، وإذا كانت نتيجة إيجابية ل COVID، يرجى إخطار مكتب المدرسة.

إذا كان لديك أي أسئلة، يرجى الاتصال بمدرسة أطفالك أو زيارة <u>wcskids.net</u> لمزيد من المعلومات. أشكركم على دعمكم المستمر وسأطلعكم على آخر المستجدات عند الضرورة.

اخلاص

روبرت د. ليفرنوا، دكتوراه

المشرف